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Administrator  
Jeremy Ryman 

Director of Nursing 
Lacey Breaux 

Assistant Director of Nursing 
Melissa Boudreaux 

CNA Supervisor 
Tameka Bourda 

MDS Coordinator 
Melissa Arceneaux 
MDS Coordinator 

Amanda Babin 
MDS Coordinator 
Melinda Derouen 

QA Nurse/Staff Developer 
Crystal Vizinat 

Social Service Director 
Elizabeth Rebstock 

Community Outreach/
Admissions Coordinator 

Courtney Carrere 
Resident Case Manager 

Demetrie Duncan Hampton 
Life Enrichment Director  

Tameka Bourda 
Billing/Collections                       

  Coordinator 
Jamie Arceneaux 

Team Member Specialist 
Jeanne Landry 

Dietary Supervisor  
Linette Richard 

Housekeeping Supervisor 
Desira Verdin 

Maintenance Supervisor 
Steven Griffin 

 

Sunshine, Smiles, & Family Fun 
This month, The Broadway celebrated a Disney themed Family Fun 

Day! Thank you to everyone who came out and joined us—it was 

truly special to celebrate with you all! We prayed for clear skies, 

and our prayers were answered! 

A heartfelt thank you to all the amazing volunteers and generous 

donors—today wouldn’t have been possible without your support. 

We’re so grateful for each and every one of you! 



Resident of the Month 
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Happy Birthday! 
 

Residents: 

Darlene E.     6/16 

Stanley H.     6/17 

Ruby D.     6/24 

Daniel W.     6/27 

Karen H.     6/30 

 

Employees:  
Gabrielle Gowan     6/4  
Jamie Bruce     6/7  
Sunni Guidroz   6/14  
Theresa Hester     6/15  
Brittany Gregoire   6/20  
Hope Orgeron         6/21  
Hilda Landry            6/22  
Eureka James         6/29  

Ms. Shawn Stevenson 

Shawn is an exceptionally 

dedicated and hardworking team 

member, with over 26 years of 

service at Broadway. She brings a 

sharp eye for detail and a genuine 

passion for her work, especially in 

her collaboration with the Wound 

Care nurse. Ms. Shawn is always 

eager to learn and grow. Her 

commitment and expertise make 

her a true asset to The Broadway 

family. Congratulations Ms. Shawn, 

on being named Employee of the 

Month!  

Ms. Ruby D.  

We are thrilled to recognize Ms. 

Ruby Danos as our Resident of the 

Month! Ruby is the embodiment 

of warmth and kindness. She 

always greets everyone with a 

beautiful, genuine smile that 

brightens the day of those around 

her. Her friendly nature and 

positive spirit make her a joy to be 

around and an important part of 

our community.  Congratulations 

on being named Resident of the 

Month!  

Employees:  

Dixie Stevens   6/1   4 Years  

Shelia Schouest  6/2   16 Years 

LaQuista Bourda 6/4     1 Year  

Alice Allen             6/14    3 Years  

Eureka James       6/19     1 Year  

Jeremy Ryman       6/23   4 Years  

Hilda Landry           6/27    22 Years  

 

 

 

Happy Anniversary! 

 

employee of the Month 

From France with Flavor!   
 

The Broadway was excited to host its very first 

Outdoor French Food Festival! Each day of the 

festival featured a delicious lineup of authentic 

Cajun dishes, honoring the rich cultural 

heritage that makes our community so special. 
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We proudly recognize Nursing Home Week!  

This was a time to celebrate the heart and soul of our communi-

ty—the dedicated staff, cherished residents, and supportive fami-

lies who make our nursing home a place of warmth, care, and 

connection. Each smile, every kind word, and all the little moments 

shared remind us of the strength and spirit that lives here. We cele-

brated with delicious meals! Here's to making memories and con-

tinuing to grow together—Happy Nursing Home Week!  

Happy Nursing Home Week! 



 

 

 

Our Mission at The Broadway 
 

To enrich the lives of residents, families, and employees by creating communities filled 

with respect, encouragement, and compassion. 

 

 

 

 

A Friendly Reminder to Families: 
 

Please remember to let the Activity Department know if you’ve had any changes to your home ad-

dress so you can continue to receive newsletters in 2024. 
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